
 
 

COUNTY OF HOUSTON 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING AND INTENT OF THE  
HOUSTON COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE TO IMPLEMENT USE OF  

BODY CAMERAS 
 
 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE: 
 

 

 That a public hearing, pursuant to Minnesota Statute §626.8473, will be held in  

the Houston County Commissioner’s Room, City of Caledonia, Minnesota at 9:30 a.m. on Tuesday,  

October 24, 2023.  The Houston County Board of Commissioners will discuss recommending adoption of  

the use of Body Cameras by the Houston County Sheriff’s Office.  All persons having an interest in the  

matter are invited to attend the hearing.  

 

 Copies of the proposed written policies for the use of Body Cameras by the Houston County  

Sheriff’s Office are available for viewing online at: 

www.co.houston.mn.us/public-notices 

 

Public comments can be sent to bodycam@co.houston.mn.us.  Hard copies can be requested from the  

Houston County Sheriff’s Office, located at 306 South Marshall Street, Caledonia, Minnesota.   

 
Brian Swedberg 

Houston County Sheriff 
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